Theatre Booster Meeting
GHS-Counseling and Advising Office
03/12/2015

ATTENDEES: Darcy Carberry, Dawn Clemens, Becky Colbert, Robin Fogel, Jeff Graber, Debbie Hanson, Ondina Kane,
Elizabeth King, Doreen Dawson-Kubiak, Debbie Mickelsen, Bev Nickelson, Thomas Stanfa, Phil Walker

Debbie Mickelsen called the meeting to order at 7:35pm. Phil Walker seconded.

MINUTES: Doreen Dawson-Kubiak made a motion to approve the minutes from last month’s meeting on 1/19/15.
Ondina Kane seconded.

It was announced that there will be a separate production of Peter Pan held at Geneva Middle School South the same
weekend as ours. Efforts are being made to ensure people who are buying tickets know which production they are
seeing.

TREASURER’S REPORT: Becky Colbert reported that our bank balance is currently While bills haven’t been
paid for a while, we appear to be under budget. Presale tickets for Peter Pan to the cast were very good, especially for
Saturday evening.

SCHOLARSHIP: The scholarship has been set up on Naviance and the website. Deadline for submitting applications is
4/15/15. Senior recognition night is 5/13/15. May 6™ is the date set that recipients should be notified. We are still
looking for several parents of non-seniors to serve on this committee.

VOTING APP FOR AWARDS BANQUET: Phil sent out a sample questionnaire for members to try out. Nikki Pollack gave
the okay for students to vote at Drama Club.

NEW BUSINESS:

Flying Assistance-Mary and Roxanne are a bit concerned and have asked for adult volunteers to help out backstage.
Concession sales from Friday evening will be donated to the Music Boosters to use in their efforts for the purchase of
new uniforms.

It is requested that concessions be dropped off on Thursday afternoon if possible.

Programs have been ordered, the entry way for the nights of the musical is planned, banner is complete, display case is
done, cast appreciation was awesome and shirts will be in on Monday.

BANQUET: Lisa Dinning is coordinating and the date is scheduled for 4/26 at Riverside Banquets. The event will be
called a NIGHT OF STARS. All seniors will be recognized. Please consider volunteering your time for this event.

LOOKING AHEAD: Please consider how you can volunteer your time to the Theater Boosters next year as there will be
many roles that will need to be filled.

Debbie Mickelsen made a motion to adjourn at 8:40pm, Phil Walker seconded.

Respectfully Submitted,

Debbie Mickelsen
Theatre Boosters Vice-President



